
The maj. Thomas b. mcguire, jr. 
foundation 

THIRD ANNUAL GOLF TOURNAMENT 

Monday, October 13, 2014 
 

Mark your calendars now and complete 
your registration ASAP to reserve your 
foursome’s line-up at the shotgun start 

at 9:00 a.m. for this great fall classic 
At falcon creek golf course on  

JB MDL-mc guire-dix-lakehurst. 
DON’T MISS THIS ONE!! 

CALL 609-877-3355 FOR YOUR 
REGISTRATION FORMS NOW. 

Continental Breakfast will be served so you will be 

fuelled up and ready to enjoy 18 holes like a 

champion! 

Lunch will be served back at the clubhouse with 

prizes and wonderful surprises. 

A day of fun at only $85/per golfer and all for this 

worthwhile cause...The Thomas B. McGuire Memorial 

Foundation is a tax-exempt organization dedicated to serving 

the military community and their families of the Joint Base 

McGuire-Dix-Lakehurst. The McGuire Foundation is committed to 

providing awards and scholarships for our military personnel de-

pendents, honoring our military personnel for their service, as-

sisting the community to understand the military mission of the 

Joint Base and to direct projects on the Joint Base to exhibit 

the military commitment of service to our community.” 


